
REMEMBERING

Helena Lena Cannon
February 9, 1910 - December 30, 2010

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Andy Shelton & Dyan Stoochnoff

Relation: Friend

Ted & Mary,

Our sincere condolences on Lena's passing.  Unfortunately, we were not aware that she had passed

or of the service that was held till after the fact.

Lena was an incredibly beautiful person who always had a kind word for everyone.  She always wore

an infectious smile and had such a soothing, calming gentleness about her. The world is a sadder

place without her in it.  We will always treasure the wonderful memories of her when we resided at

Parkview Manor for the two years.  She will be missed by many.


